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Thank you for your email.  Please be advised that DRAKE BETTIS should be removed as a
contact from all Golden Pass LNG dockets. I believe we have replied to this email over the
last three years with this information and it has not been updated as of yet.
 
Mr. Bettis should be replaced as soon as possible with
Cecil Ogden
Senior Regulatory Analyst
811 Louisiana St
Suite 1500
Houston Texas, 77002
 
Cecil.ogden@goldenpassLNG.com
713-324-6770
 
Best regards,
Diane Neal
 
 

S. Diane Neal
Assistant General Counsel

P: 713.324.6703

 
 
From: FERGAS <fergas@hq.doe.gov> 
Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 10:17
To: Neal, Diane <Diane.Neal@goldenpasslng.com>; drake.bettis@goldenpasslng.com; Kevin
Sweeney <ksweeney@kmsenergylaw.com>
Cc: FERGAS <fergas@hq.doe.gov>
Subject: EXTERNAL: Request for Update to Contact Information for Docket No. 12-88-LNG

 

 
To Whom It May Concern:
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The Division of Natural Gas Regulation in the Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon
Management (FECM) of the Department of Energy (DOE) is conducting an annual update
to our files of companies with new or existing authorizations. The purpose of this update is
to keep track of the appropriate individuals responsible for handling all matters pertaining to
your company, including correspondence and monthly reporting. Please keep in mind that
10 CFR 590.407 states “any company authorized to import and/or export natural gas and/or
LNG has a continuing obligation to provide written notification of any prospective or actual
changes to the information submitted with or in the application including, but not limited
to, amendments or other changes in the terms and conditions of any natural gas purchase
contract, in volumes accepted or offered, or the import and/or export price paid.
Notification must also be made in changes of Company Name as the result of a
sale, merger, or the company ceases to exist.”
 
We ask that you please review the company contact information that you have listed with
DOE here and reply to this email only if there are changes needed.  This request includes
the company administrative contact and reporting contact, as such, please indicate the
contact type in your response. Please include an email address, physical and mailing
address and the best telephone number.
 
If you’ve received this email more than once, your information is on file for multiple
companies. Please include ALL companies you are in association with.
 
We appreciate your cooperation and if you have any questions, please feel free to contact
FERGAS at fergas@hq.doe.gov.
 
Thank you,

Division of Natural Gas Regulation
Office of Regulation, Analysis, and Engagement
Office of Fossil Energy and Carbon Management
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Ave, SW
Washington, DC 20585
Phone: 202-586-9478
Email: fergas@hq.doe.gov
Website: https://www.energy.gov/fecm/regulation

Engage and subscribe.
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